
 

 

June 03, 2025 
 

To 
Corporate Relationship Department 
BSE Limited  
Department of Corporate Services,  
P. J. Towers, Dalal Street, Fort,  
Mumbai – 400 001  
Scrip Code: 532543  

To 
Listing Department 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, G-Block, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra East, 
Mumbai - 400 051 
Scrip Symbol: GULFPETRO 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

Sub.:  Update on Website Revamping – Extension of Timeline 
 

Ref:  Disclosure dated May 30, 2025 - Intimation regarding temporary 
unavailability of Company’s website due to Revamping/Maintenance 

 
Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015 and further to our earlier disclosure dated May 30, 2025, we wish to 
inform you that the revamping and redesigning activity of our official website viz. 
www.gppetroleums.co.in, which was initially expected to be completed within 48 hours, is 
taking longer than anticipated due to unforeseen technical issues. 
 
Accordingly, we request your understanding as we are extending the timeline for 
completion of the website maintenance activity by an additional period. The website is now 
expected to become fully operational by June 9, 2025. We would like to assure you that all 
efforts are being made to complete the revamp and restore full website functionality at the 
earliest. 
 

We regret the continued inconvenience this may cause to our stakeholders and sincerely 
appreciate your understanding and support during this transition. 
 

We request you to kindly take the above information on record. 
  
Thanking you,  
 
Yours’ Sincerely, 
For GP Petroleums Limited  
 
 
 
Kanika Sehgal Sadana 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 

http://www.gppetroleums.co.in/
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